## Buildings & Grounds Committee – October 2, 2023

The Buildings and Grounds Committee met on October 2, 2023. The committee met with Tetra Tech, the Districts architect and engineering firm as well Barone Construction, the construction manager for the project to receive an update on the work completed this Summer as part of the Capital Project. In addition, the committee reviewed work that is scheduled to be completed during the Summer of 2024, which will be completing Phase 1 work as well as planned Phase 2 work. The District anticipates receiving approval from New York State Education Department for Phase 2 shortly. The next meeting will be scheduled once the District receives approval from NYSED to review the bid scope.